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EMAIL REGARDING U S EPA REGION IV COMMENTS ON FIELD MOBILIZATION AT SITE
27 EQUIPMENT PARADE DECK AREA MCRD PARRIS ISLAND SC

7/29/2008
U S EPA REGION IV



From: Koroma-Llamas.Lila@epamail.epa.gov
To: charles.cook2@navy.mil; art.sanford@navy.mil; koroma-llamas.lila@epa.gov; Sladic, Mark;

timothy.j.harrington@usmc.mil; mmcrae@TechLawInc.com; AmickMS@dhec.sc.gov; darrel.pittman@usmc.mil;
Kelly.Taylor2@ch2m.com; barkerjs@dhec.sc.gov

Subject: Re: Site 27 Filed Start and FW: MCRD Parris Island letter
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2008 12:54:07 PM
Attachments: Well Permit Request for RI Work Plan Addendum 7.08-21072008.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Navy/MCRD,

I had no idea of an August 4 field mobilization at Site 27 until I read
the RTC yesterday, before I even read this email just now.  My thoughts:
1) not sufficient notice, 2) only a field mobilization date has been
provided, whereas a complete schedule was requested, therefore
considered to be incomplete notice, and 3) the RIWP Addendum is not yet
approved.  So I am hoping you can change your dates, will wait for
approval, and will give sufficient notice via a complete schedule.

Let's discuss this on the call and see what makes sense.  Here is my
concern:  I have planned to conduct oversight on this sampling event for
some time now.  I have concerns with the data previously gathered, and
will likely have concerns over this round if no oversight opportunity is
afforded, and may, as a result, choose to not accept the data if you
choose to proceed at risk without oversight.  Additionally, proceeding
at risk prior to work plan approval may result in a third mobilization
being needed to meet regulatory needs, which could delay progress at the
site even further.  Furthermore, if EPA does not buy-in to data results,
then the RI Report will likely come into question, potentially resulting
in dispute of a primary document under the FFA, which would cause much
more of a delay than simply a third mobilization.

Please advise of your intentions and clarify if this will be discussed
on the call tomorrow.

Thanks,
Lila

                                                                       
             "Sladic, Mark"                                            
             <Mark.Sladic@tet                                          
             ratech.com>                                             To
                                      Lila                             
             07/28/2008 01:43         Koroma-Llamas/R4/USEPA/US@EPA    
             PM                                                      cc
                                      <charles.cook2@navy.mil>         
                                                                Subject
                                      FW: MCRD Parris Island letter    
                                                                       
                                                                       
                                                                       
                                                                       
                                                                       
                                                                       

Hi Lila. Prior to sending out responses, I was double-checking the EPA
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and SCDHEC review comments on the maps and tables for the Phase II Site
27 work.  These would support EPA's and SCDHEC's review of the WP
Addendum.  I noticed the EPA comment requesting notice prior to field
mobilization.  I am assuming that EPA was aware of our scheduled 4
August mobilization, but in the event that's not the case, I have
attached, FYI, a copy of the Well Permit Request we are required to
provide to SCDHEC.  EPA had requested two weeks notice, however I am
forwarding this at this time since I am not certain that EPA had
previously been advised of the planned mobilization. Thanks.

_________________________
Mark Sladic, P.E.
Project Manager
TETRA TECH NUS, Inc.
Telephone: (412) 921-8216
mark.sladic@tetratech.com

From: Morris, Christine
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2008 5:01 PM
To: Sladic, Mark
Subject: RE: MCRD Parris Island letter

Here is the PDF you had requested.  I sent out the hard copies today and
Greg signed the letter for us.
Thanks,
Christine

From: Sladic, Mark
Sent: Saturday, July 19, 2008 9:48 AM
To: Morris, Christine
Subject: MCRD Parris Island letter

Please complete and fed-ex this letter.  Two copies go to SCHDEC - one
to Barker and one to Amick - they can go in same package since they are
same address. see your in box.. either you can sign for me, or get Greg
Zimmerman. 112G00455.01.100.  thanks.

Mark Sladic, P.E.| Project Manager
Direct: 412.921.8216 | Main: 412.921.7090 | Fax: 412.921.4040
mark.sladic@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech NUS, Inc
661 Andersen Drive Foster Plaza 7 | Pittsburgh, PA 15220 | www.ttnus.com

PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include
privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or
use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then
delete it from your system.



 (See attached file: Well Permit Request for RI Work Plan Addendum
7.08-21072008.pdf)


